
George Mason University 
Office of Laboratory Safety 
Radiation Health and Safety 
10900 University Blvd, MS 4E7 
Manassas, Virginia 20 1 10 
Phone: 703.993.4820. Fax: 703.993.8389 

June 7,2005 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

Re: License No. 45-13147-01 030 o I I A8 

Gentlemen: 

George Mason University wishes to amend License Number 45-1 3 147-0 1 to reflect a 
change in administrative personnel. Christopher Hill, who for the past eight years has 
served as Vice Provost for Research at the University and the Certifying Officer for the 
radiation safety program is stepping down to pursue other interests. 

The President of George Mason University will appoint the new Vice President for 
Research, Matthew Kluger, as Certifying Officer for the radiation program effective July 
1,2005. Please amend the University’s license to reflect this change. 

If you have any questions or comments concerning this change in administrative 
personnel, please contact David W. Rossell, Associate Provost, Personnel and Budget at 
(703) 993-8767. Thank YOU. 

Sincerely, N 
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Diann R. Stedman 

-.- Radiation Safety Officer .. - 
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